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Pupils of 
the week 

Mrs Barker’s Class 

Lucy Toomey 

Harrison Fletcher 

Carys Kelly 

Georgina Kay 

Grace Wright 

Ben Bartliff 

Eliza Gatenby 

Home              

discussion    

question               

Stan asked…What gets 

wetter, the more it 

dries? 

We’ve had another really busy week! Children have been learning through fun whilst being challenged 

by their teachers and teaching assistants - we love using our brains at Roseberry!  It’s lovely to look in 

children’s books and see the progress they have made since September. Well done, folks! Mrs Channing                                                          

Next week’s after school clubs 

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including 
hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot 

parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

What happens when we have heavy snow?                                                                                        
As the weather is getting colder, I thought it would be a good idea to remind you of what 
may happen if we have heavy snow this year. We will always try to keep the school open 
but  sometimes, health and safety dictates that we close. For example, access to school 

may be too poor for emergency vehicles to reach us (the local council will not clear 
Roseberry Crescent), staff: pupil ratios may be affected by staff being stranded at home or the heating 
system may fail. In the unlikely event that our school has to remain closed, you will be informed via text 

as soon as a decision has been made (please ensure we have your most recent number on file) and 
local radio stations will be informed. When school is open during bad weather, please ensure your child 
comes appropriately dressed, as we adapt our learning experiences to make the most of the snow and 

children will be outdoors during the day!  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
Tom Burke Academy Tom Burke Academy Tom Burke Academy Mark Cromack 

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

lower hall 

(12 – 12.30) 

EYFS – Y2  Multi Sports 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

Y3 – Y6 Multi Sports 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

 

EYFS – Y6   Streetdance 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

EYFS – Y2   Football 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

Y3 – Y6  Football 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

 EYFS – Y6 Circuit      

training and games 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

Please note: These 

clubs will go ahead, 

even though the 

disco is on. They 

will be in the upper 

hall. 

Y1 – Y6   Football 

(3.30 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little 

Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the 

ICT Suite in the upper 

school 

(3.10pm – 4.45pm) 

Mrs Duffy (Lesley) 

Y1 – Y6 Homework 

Club in the meeting 

room in the lower 

school (3pm - 3.45pm) 

Congratulations to our EYFS and Key Stage One children who amazed us with their     
talents this week when they performed their Christmas production for their friends and 
families. They were very brave with superb speaking voices, singing and costumes. We 
were very proud of you, children. Well done!  The RAFT raffle raised £197! Thanks folks! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

     

                                                                                                                             

DECEMBER 

10
th Pm Y3 Dress rehearsal for school 

11
th 1.15pm and 6pm Y3 performance for parents. 

13
th RAFT disco after school - EYFS/KS1 3.15pm- 4.30pm (staff take them from classrooms to the hall),                          

KS2 4.45pm- 6pm 

17
th Mrs Davies’ class and Mrs Moore’s class Christmas party in lower hall 

18
th Pm Mrs Watson’s class, Mrs Murton’s class and Mrs Charlton’s class Christmas party in lower hall 

19
th Pm EYFS/KS1 Christmas party in lower hall 

20
th Wear a Christmas jumper for £1 for POSCH charity 

Christmas dinner 

21
st 10.30am Carol Service with Marwood at Christ Church – Everyone welcome to attend. Children will be 

travelling on hired buses to get to the Church - how exciting! 
Break up for the holiday! Merry Christmas! We return to school on 7

th
 January 2019 

Do you or does someone in your house eat, sleep and breathe the little plastic bricks?  

  

Is the LEGO MASTERS build room with over 1 million bricks your idea of heaven? 
  

The producers of the popular Channel 4 series LEGO MASTERS are looking for a new bunch 

of            imaginative building pairs to take part in a third series of the bold brick-building competition.  

If you think you, a family member or a friend have the creativity, skill and imagination to be crowned 

Britain’s best amateur building team then please email build@tuesdayschild.tv  

  
Applicants must be aged 9+ by 03/02/2019 in order to take part. 

If you have a message for your child’s teacher, please feel free to write them a note for your child to   

deliver to them. This will ensure that they get your message at the start of the day. Thanks! 

Thank you to Cameron who spent his break 

times pumping up our new footballs. I am sure 

the children playing with them will be really 

grateful to him for giving up his time! 

20th December is Christmas Jumper Day! 

If your child wishes to wear their Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper 

on 20th December, they may pay £1 donation to do so! All proceeds from the day 

will go to the POSCH charity. Ho ho ho! 

Does your child know the times tables off by heart?                                                                             

If children do not learn the times tables at a young age, they will find maths increasingly difficult as they move 

through school. Please encourage your child to learn their tables - this may be done through reciting them, singing 

them,  working out the cost of items in shops or through using a variety of free Apps. If you find a good App, please 

use our blog to share your discovery with other children and parents. Learning times tables doesn’t have to be boring! 

Please encourage children to leave toys, squishies, 

pencil cases and balls at home. It causes problems 

when children swap things and children become 

upset when things are lost. Thank you! 


